
Local 002  

Council Member report: 

  

Greetings Brothers and Sisters: 

  

I have been a Local 002 member since employed with the AB government. 

  

I have been involved with Local 002/Chapter 002 as an alternate or a Council Representative 

for approx 10 yrs. 

The past year I was nominted in as a Council Representive and I am not on any of the 

committees. 

  

I attended meetings scheduled for Local O02/Chapter 002. 

I attended AUPE Convention Oct 19 - 21/2017; and attended the Local 002 scheduled afternoon 

meeting on Oct 18 /17.  

  

I was unable to attend the scheduled Chapter 002 meeting on Jan 20/18, I had to cancel. 

On March 17/18 a Special Meeting was scheduled - to discuss matters/issues that had been 

addressed from a previous Chapter meeting -- I attended the meeting. 

  

As a Council Representative -- the members were asked to complete a survey : the 1st phase of 

the survey I was unable to complete; but was able to complete the 2nd phase of the survey, as 

per requested by the Chair. 

  

I encourage new employees to book courses offered to AUPE members, so they may have an 

understanding of our union; and informed members on how to get involved. 

I look forward to the upcoming year to expand my knowledge. 

  

In Solidarity, 

Mary Ann Maksymec  

  

Council Representative 


